DHRUBA CHAND HALDER COLLEGE

DAKSHIN BARASAT
South 24 Parganas
An appeal for contribution to the W. B Chief Minister’s Relief Fund to combat CORONA Pandemic.
Dear colleague,

We are very much aware that our state and the country as a whole are passing through very hard time when people are getting infected by deadly Corona Virus (COVID-19) every day. The Govt. of West Bengal is trying to combat both cause and effect of attack from COVID-19 by promoting compulsory lockdown on the one hand and providing necessary treatment to infected patients on the other.
The compulsory lockdown has thrown numerous people /family out from their job/ source of income. The Govt. has taken their responsibility by providing basic food items either at zero prices or at bare minimum price (through PDS). The Govt. is also arranging necessary medical facilities for the infected persons. We can imagine the volume of cost the Govt. is incurring now and going to bear in the days ahead also. 

This is my sincere appeal to all members of Dhruba Chand Halder College family to support this noble mission of our Hon’ble Chief Minister by contributing, at least, our one day’s salary to the Chief Minister’s Relief Fund to combat CORONA Pandemic.

I shall remain grateful to all of my colleagues if they send their consent through e-mail (dchcollege@yahoo.com)/ WhatsApp(9433487809) in the format given below within 07/04/2020. This will enable us to transfer the total collection in the said relief fund account at one go.
Let us come forward to fight with the present threat.

Stay at home and keep yourselves isolated and protected.

Thank you.
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Principal, Dhruba Chand Halder College
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Letter of Consent
To

The Principal

Dhruba Chand Halder College 

Dakshin Barasat, South 24 Pgs.

Sir,

I would like to contribute, deliberately, my one day’s Gross Salary of March 2020/ , a sum of Rs. ……………. to our Chief Minister’s Relief Fund to combat CORONA Pandemic. The amount may be deducted from my salary for the month of April, 2020.
Name:

Designation:

Contact no.:

